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VERTECH ANNOUNCE NEW OFFICE IN ROMA, QUEENSLAND 

 

Vertech Group has officially opened an office in Roma, Queensland, onboarding a team of 10 

highly experienced and locally based inspection professionals. 

The set up was formalised on the 29th November 2019 by Vertech Managing Director, Tom 

Brennan, and incoming Regional Manager, Duane Johnson.  

Mr Brennan said that adding the Roma team would be a great asset to Vertech Group 

“Duane and his team have a great depth of knowledge across a broad range of NDT inspection 

techniques, lifting equipment inspection and testing, with a strong capability in computerised 

radiography,” said Mr Brennan. 

“Over twenty clients in the region have already onboarded us since welcoming the team, and 

I’m quite excited to see what this special group of people can achieve.” 

Incoming Regional Manager, Duane Johnson and his team will bring more than 30+ years 

combined NDT experience to Vertech Group.  

“The services provided by Vertech Group Roma allow us to expand into a larger operating 

model in the region to service our client’s inspection criteria and requests. The addition of the 

Roma facility to the group is a milestone and an asset to the east coast market.” said Mr 

Johnson. 

The new office will work closely with Vertech East and provide a workforce with a proven track 

record of servicing the whole Queensland region with high quality, mobile inspection services.  
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